
SEB personnel responded to the Century Station area on August 19, 2012 to search for 

a burglary suspect. The location was a tented house which posed a chemical threat to 

patrol personnel on scene. Specially trained SEB deputies arrived at the location, 

donned Level B protective gear and subsequently cleared the location. 


